
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 13 July 2006 

3. COMMUNITY GROUP DEPUTATION 
 
 On behalf of the New Brighton Historical Society, Rebe Nolan and Lynne Hillier were in attendance to 

inform members of the Society’s activities, including the relocation to new premises (but with additional 
administrative costs now being incurred), longer opening hours, and proposed office purchases. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


